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	Shop Opening Times
	CROSSWAYS
	Post Office Opening Times

	
	7am until 5pm
	MON
	9am until 5pm

	
	7am until 5pm
	TUES
	9am until 3:30pm

	
	7am until 1pm
	WED
	9am until 12:30pm

	
	7am until 5pm
	THURS
	9am until 3:30pm

	
	7am until 5pm
	FRI
	9am until 3:30pm

	
	8am until 4pm
	SAT
	9am until 12:30pm

	
	8am until 4pm
	SUN
	CLOSED

	Please contact the shop on
01328 878335 or 07864813458.
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Newsletter


If you would like to include an article for publication in the Newsletter, please send your piece to the Editor at � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�





Little Snoring Parish Council


Little Manor, Thursford Road


Little Snoring, NR21 0JN


     Tel: 01328 822366


� HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�





Members of the public are invited to attend the Parish Council meetings. The next meeting is on Mon. 14 May 2018


at 7.30 pm in the Community Room  APrish noringpc@ggoglemail.comhower for the NEwsteads ming��������������������������������������������������������������on the Playing Field.








Little Snoring Good Neighbours


Here to Help





Many thanks to Mary Whayman and Ian & Pat Riches for running the Good Neighbours until now.





If you would like assistance, just call Celia Lee on 01328 878789 to make arrangements in advance. If necessary please leave a message and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. We can help with shopping and prescription collection and can put you in touch with people to solve other problems. 





Celia Lee also helps with the Fakenham Community Care Scheme for hospital, surgery and other health-related visits, and runs the Fakenham Carer’s Group offering support, information and friendship to all carers, whether it be a neighbour or relative a few hours or full time. Please do call her on 01328 878789 for information and assistance.











Views expressed in this publication are not necessarily those of the Editor or the Parish Council.
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Little Snoring Primary School











�





Little Snoring Pre-School has spaces for 2 – 4 year olds. (now taking bookings for children aged 2 before 31 December. Funding is available for 3 and 4 year olds and eligible 2 year olds. The Pre-School is registered for the new 30 Hours and Tax-Free Childcare (more information from � HYPERLINK "http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk" �www.childcarechoices.gov.uk� ). 





Please do ring to discuss your requirements and to make an appointment for a visit.


Contact the manager, Mandy, on 07733144466, email � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpreschool@gmail.com" �littlesnoringpreschool@gmail.com�;


or message us through Facebook: � HYPERLINK "https://www.facebook.com/Little-Snoring-Pre-school-418085078336515/" �https://www.facebook.com/Little-Snoring-Pre-school-418085078336515/�.





We look forward to hearing from you.


    























Little Snoring Charity


Village Grants





Village grants are available to residents and groups of the parish to pay for specific items if they can demonstrate that they are in need, hardship or distress. 





For an application form, please contact the Clerk on


01328 822366 or email:


� HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringcharity@googlemail.com" �littlesnoringcharity@googlemail.com� 



































The Parish Council website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council" ��www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council�  











News from the Parish Council























